STATE OF ARKANSAS

AsA HUTCHINSON
GOVERNOR

December 8, 2020

The Honorable Rich Dorsey
Mayor of Horatio

PO Box 378

Horatio, AR 71842

Dear Mayor Dorsey,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Arkansas Department of Parks, Heritage,
and Tourism’s Outdoor Recreation Grants Advisory Committee has recommended that
the City of Horatio be awarded $74,999.50 in FUN Park Grant funds, based on
application materials submitted for FY 2021.

The funds will be used to install play equipment with impact surface, park
amenities, accessible pathways, and repair existing pavilion at Horatio City Park.

Again, congratulations! The Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism will
contact you in the near future to explain the procedure to receive the award. Best wishes
for much success with your project.

Sincerely,

de. Mt

Asa Hutchinson

cc: Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr., District 11
Representative DeAnn Vaught, District 4
Stacy Hurst, Cabinet Secretary, Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism
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